
Our Lady Queen of Peace Cemetery will be celebrating its annual Memorial Day Mass. His 
excellency, the Most Reverend Gerald M. Barbarito, Bishop of Palm Beach will be the celebrant. 
All clergy, parishioners, and families of the Diocese of Palm Beach are invited to attend. 
 
This Mass is offered for all of those who have died in service to our country and for all of those who have 
served in the military. There will be a special military tribute to all of the men and women who have 
served our country. 
 
A limited amount of seating will be provided, but you are invited to bring your own chair if so desired. 
The cemetery is located one mile west of State Road 7 (US-441) and is three miles west of the Florida 
Turnpike. Social distancing and facial coverings/masks are recommended per the Palm Beach County 
COVID-19 meeting guidelines.

Our Lady Queen of Peace Catholic Cemetery of the Diocese of Palm Beach
10941 Southern Blvd.

Royal Palm Beach, FL  33411

For more information, contact us at 561-793-0711 or visit www.ourqueen.org
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